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Hindu Heritage Month 

As the Member of Parliament for Markham—Thornhill, I am happy to extend 

warm greetings to the Nithyananda Mediation Academy on the occasion of 

your virtual Hindu Heritage Month celebrations.   

This month — and every month — marks a time to celebrate the great 

accomplishments of Hindu Canadians and the role they have played in 

Canada’s vibrant and inclusive identity. It is events like this that help 

preserve the Hindu culture and heritage and teach the next generation about 

the rich Hindu culture. It is wonderful to see how the Nithyananda 

Meditation Academy continues to bring not only Canadians together, but also 

many more from around the world to help celebrate Hindu Heritage Month.   

The Nithyananda Mediation Academy’s resilience, passion, and dedication 

illustrate that Canada’s strength is the diversity in our leadership, 
communities, and cultures. Our continued work together will help make our 
communities and Canada a place that every Canadian can call home.   

Thank you to the Nithyananda Meditation Academy and the organizing 
committee for hosting such a wonderful virtual event. I wish all those in 
attendance a very happy Hindu Heritage Month!  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Hon. Mary Ng, P.C., M.P.  
Markham-Thornhill 


